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As temporary residents on this Earth, it is our responsibility and honor to protect our 

living planet for the future.  If nothing else, the Oregon Coast holds huge attractions 

for visitors from this country and other nations.  Do not help destroy the beauty and 

economy with blooming algae and depleted wild-caught fish. 

 

Please support HB 2965-5. As an Oregonian, it’s important to me that we protect 

Oregon's coastal waters from the harms of industrial aquaculture. It has been 

scientifically proven that net pen aquaculture of fin-fish causes environmental and 

socioeconomic harms, and we want Oregon to prevent an influx of such operations 

now that they are banned or seriously restricted on the rest of the West Coast. 

 

Do Your Jobs with Honor and Moral Obligations for the Future. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kate Cassidy 


